
STUDENT BULLETIN 

November 13, 19&2

This is the week for registration for the Winter 
Quarter* You should see your respective counselor 
as early in the week as possible* Do not wait 
until Friday. If you are currently on Academic 
Probation you must obtain a permit to register 
from the Dean of Education*

Prayer request forms have been provided in the 
chapel for your use. If you have a prayer re­
quest please place the written request on the 
pulpit.

The University of Washington Symphony, conducted 
by Dr. Stanley Chappie of the School of_ Music, 
will present works by Moussorgsky, Vaughan Wil- 
liati s, Mozart, and Dvorak on Sunday, November lo, 
in Meany Hall,
The concert, which is complimentary and open to 
the public, will begin at 3 0 0  p, m.


